
PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Maryland Department of Natural Resources 

Fishing and Boating Services 
Housekeeping — Report of Boating Accidents 

 
The Secretary of the Maryland Department of Natural Resources proposes to amend Regulation .01 under 
COMAR 08.04.07 Boating Accidents. The purpose of this action is to align the Code of Maryland 
Regulations (COMAR) with current United States Coast Guard reporting requirements and the Maryland 
Annotated Code. Comments concerning this regulation will be accepted through May 22, 2023. Please 
visit the Boating Regulations webpage for all information 
at https://dnr.maryland.gov/boating/Pages/regulations/changes_boating.aspx#hrba 
  
                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                          Josh Kurtz 
Secretary of Natural Resources 

   


